601 N. TRADE STREET, SUITE 200
WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27101
www.stimmelpa.com 336.723.1067

€-® stimmel

August 1, 2018

Ms. Melanie Johnson, City Secretary
City of Winston-Salem

101 N. Main Street

Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Ms. Johnson,

This letter is to request withdrawal of rezoning petition W-3375, scheduled for City Council action on Monday,
August 6, 2018. Our client, Grand Slam Ventures, LLC, has decided not to pursue rezoning of the property
located at 3300 Reynolda Road (PIN# 6817-36-0727) at this time, and wishes to withdraw the petition for same.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter.
7<
Scott Frye, Governmental Affairs

(336) 409-2429
sfrye@stimmelpa.com

cc: Chris Murphy, Acting Planning Director
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